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Term 4 - Week 6 

Term 4 
 
Tuesdays - Tennis 
 
Wed 02.12   Pool Party K-6 
Wed 09.12   Year 6 Dinner 
Thur 10.12    Presentation Day 4-6pm 
Tues 15.12   Tennis - Fun Day 
Wed 16.12   PB4L Fun Day 
                       (students last day) 

Our students are busily preparing for their end of year performances, which they will be 
performing at our end of year presentation. We are very pleased to be in a position to 
invite families to come and join us at school for what is a very a special event for our  
students. Although the presentation event will be different from previous years due to 
COVID 19 restrictions, the focus remains on the achievements of the children and a cele-
bration of what has been another wonderful year at Crabbes Creek Public School. Further 
details of what our end of year celebration will look like under the 4 Metre square rule 
and other guidelines will follow. As I have said before, despite all the set-backs thrown at 
us in 2020 the community of Crabbes Creek Public School has been an example of the old 
proverb, when you have lemons make lemonade.  

On Thursday Bowie, Sea-aria, Eden and Rafe joined Mrs Williams and her wonderful K/1 
students. The children participated in some outside physical activities and some class-
room activities. Our new students also topped up their energy levels with some recess 
before engaging in some free play with their new friends.   After a class reading of One 
Runaway Bunny there were a lot of busy fingers and minds as the children drew, cut and  
pasted to create some very fluffy bunnies. During this time the year 2 students also 
gained some transition experience in the 3-6 room with Miss Craig. A big thank you to 
Macy and Sashi who provided Mrs Williams and her students with fantastic support  
during the Kindergarten Orientation session. 
 

All the staff would like to thank parents and carers for their patience and cooperation at 
drop off and pickup times, especially in regards to changed routines, that parents not  
being allowed on site has created. While the students are often tired or excited after a 
day of learning, the staff are committed to ensuring that every student is travelling home 
safely. The drop off and pickup times place children and vehicles in the same area, which 
creates risk and so there is a need to reduce it. To reduce risk, staff mark each student on 
the bus rolls, once they are sure they have each child, the group is then supervised as 
they walk through the car park and board the buses. Once the buses have left staff will 
begin to hand over supervision to those parents who are patiently queued in their vehi-
cles or waiting nearby. We would also like to thank parents for notifying the school of 
changes to routine bus travel or pick up. The consistency of this, has not only reduced 
anxiety and confusion for our students at the end of the day but allowed staff to ensure 
they safely hand over supervision of every student, so they travel home safely. Thank you 
Crabbes Creek community.   
 
It has been an incredibly eventful year and the end of the school term is rapidly approach-
ing. Like the rest of the year the 4 weeks are shaping up to be a busy time here at school. 
Some events to make sure they are on your calendar include, the end of year pool party, 
Year 6 graduation dinner, end of year presentation and performances, the tennis fun day 
and the PB4L fun-day.  
 
Have a great weekend and enjoy your children. 

Brev Belleville - Principal 

 

Presentation Day - Thursday 12 December 

Kindergarten Orientation 

Student - Drop off & Pick up - Thank you 

Dear Crabbes Creek Community 
 

Thank you for ordering sushi and  
supporting us to raise money for our 
year six farewell. We really appreci-

ate your support. Sushi has now 
stopped for the rest of this year. 

Starting from week seven on Fridays 
we will be selling ice creams cones. 

We will provide more information on 
this soon. 

Thank you again for your support 
Macy Inukihaangana  & Sashi Shearer  
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The year six students have painted their names on our  

‘Tree of life’ mural on the fence. 


